
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
                                                     

  
TO:   UCIOA drafting committee members and ABA advisor                                              
FROM: Bill Breetz  
DATE: October 30, 2020 
 
RE:  Materials, proposed procedures for our Drafting Meeting of 
Friday and Saturday, 
                    November 13 and 14. 
 
 
Greetings to you all on this Chilly Halloween here in New England.  What with the 
pandemic, troubled economy and the upcoming election, these are indeed 
SPOOKEY times.  
 
 1. I understand that you will, as usual, receive an email a few days before our 
meeting with a link to join our meeting at 10 am CENTRAL time. If any of you DO 
NO PLAN TO PARTICIPATE on either Friday or Saturday, please let me 
know as soon as possible. 
 
 2. Accompanying this memorandum are the following: 
 

a. Most importantly, the revised draft of the Act.  It is primarily the 
draft that we read line by line at the First Reading in August, with 
appropriate revisions that Jim Smith has made which are shown in 
red.  Those additions are based on comments received during the 
meeting, and thoughts expressed from Commissioners since that 
time. 
 

b. For your convenience, I also attach the two memos that Jim has 
prepared concerning applicability of the Act and that we have not 
previously discussed.  I believe that this subject will be the single 
most significant topic of our November meeting, and believe our 
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deliberations will benefit if the Committee has had the chance to 
review Jim’s excellent work.  

   
  
That’s all for now.  Best wishes and I look forward to seeing you all in two weeks.  
 
Bill Breetz 


